
 

Date:  March 7, 2018 

 

To:  Paul Erlebach and School Board Members 

 

From:  Dr. Heidi Buckmaster 

 

Re:  Request for approval to purchase AP History Texts 

 

Paul and School board; 

 

Rhonda Scott is requesting permission to purchase updated textbooks for AP US History. 

Our current text books are about 11 years old, paperback and very tattered.  Last year the College 

Board redesigned the AP US History Curriculum and the book we are requesting is the 2018 

“America’s History: for the AP course” which is completely aligned with the new design.  We 

would like to purchase a hardback classroom set to be used next school year.  AP US history was 

not taught this year which is why we didn’t purchase the textbooks with the other social studies 

adoptions.  We are still within the ODE timeline for social studies adoptions. 

 

Preliminary cost estimates are $123.24 for the textbooks.   

 

With your approval this will be included in the budget for next year’s curriculum materials. 

 


